
  

                                Merry Christmas 

                        Mission Mobilization International   PO Box 3108 Monument, CO  80132 

                                                          Telephone:   719-761-6258        

                          Web:  www.missionmobilization.org     E-mail: missionmi@hotmail.com 

Dear Friends,         December 2020 
 

God has richly blessed us in every way, and we are grateful for His kindness to us. We are thankful that our 

children love the Lord and are following Him.  

 
Ben & Jill live in Rapid City, SD where Ben is the senior pastor of Rimrock Church. Their boys, Charlie 

(12), Ethan (9) and Asher (5) are enjoying life there.  

Nate & Meagan live in Parma, OH. Nate is the worship pastor at Cuyahoga Valley Church in Broadview 

Heights, OH. Their children are, Daniel (10), Asa (9), Finnley (7), Isaac (5), Lily (4) and August, (1). Meagan has a 

full-time job as a homemaker with 6 children.  

JJ & Melinda live in Colorado Springs where JJ works for a telecommunication company. They have 

three boys, Jaxson (8) Bryson (6) and Dawson (4). We are blessed to have them living close to us.   

Andrew & Christie also live in Colorado Springs and Andrew works for the same telecommunication 

company as JJ. Christie is a 1st grade teacher at Pikes Peak Christian School and really enjoys teaching. They have 

three children, Malachi (10), Ezra (8) and Sophia (7). They are hoping to adopt a beautiful 10-month-old girl they 

have had as a foster baby since July.  

Rachel & Peter Staker are missionaries. They are living in the Middle East and working at a hospital, 

ministering and sharing the gospel with Muslims. They also are working on reaching out to the Bedouins who live in 

their area. They have three children, Adalynn (5) Hudson (3) and Havah (1)  

Marlene and I are happy to serve the Lord together in ministry. God has blessed us with 18 grandchildren 

and I am grateful for God’s love and faithfulness to us and our family.  

God has blessed our ministry to police officers. We had our largest group of police at our November 

outreach to the Denver Police Department. We have seen two officers decide to follow Jesus in the past several 

months. There has been more openness to the gospel among them this year because of all the opposition to police 

and the pandemic. Restaurants in Colorado have started to close down for inside dining so pray that they will open 

back up in January so we can continue our evangelistic outreaches through our 5 monthly luncheon outreaches.  

I love the opportunity to witness to people and to proclaim as Isaiah did, the good news about Jesus. “For to 

us a child is born, to us a son is given, and the government will be on his shoulders. And He will be called 

Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.” Isaiah 9:6   May God richly bless you 

during this Christmas season as you worship and serve Jesus our King.  

 

        Sincerely, 

        Randy Green 
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